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DAMODAR VALLEY CORPORATION 

Vigilance Awareness Week-2023 

Chairman's Message 

Dear Colleagues, 30" October 2023 

Qur country is moving on a path of significant economic growth, and we 

aspire to be one of the most developed countries in the world. In 

pursuing these objectives, integrity and honesty in both public and 

professional life is of utmost importance. Over the years, technological 

and public awareness initiatives have aided in the prevention of 

corruption to a large extent. However, there is a need to continuously 

reinforce and spread awareness about the ways of combating 

corruption. One such initiative is the observance of the Vigilance 

Awareness week once a year: Like every year, the Central Vigilance 

Commission (CVC) has decided to observe Vigilance Awareness Week 

Jfrom 30thOctober to 5th November 2023 involving all stakeholders 

across the country with the following theme: 

“yeerar @1 fodter ®; Iee & ufa Fmffa @ 

“Say no to corruption; commit to the Nation” 

As a stakeholder, Damodar Valley Corporation will be observing 

Vigilance Awareness Week throughout the organization. This period is 

an opportunity for us to educate ourselves and others about the 

detrimental effects of corruption. As responsible citizens, it is our duty 

to stand up against corruption in all its forms and to be vigilant in our 

daily lives. In our workplaces, and communities, we must foster an 

environment that promotes ethical conduct and zero tolerance for 

corruption. 

Let us together make Vigilance Awareness Week 2023 a successful and 

participative initiative. \A 
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(M. Raghu Ram) 

Chairman 


